
         

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Pastor, 

 

Our team at Center for Arizona Policy deeply appreciates your ministry and leadership in our state. 

I have a special request for your consideration. 

 

We’re seeking opportunities to engage churches and people of faith to be the difference this 

election season. 

 

Our calling to serve as advocates for Arizona families addressing issues of life, marriage and family, and 

religious freedom includes educating and equipping the body of Christ on voting and election-related 

issues. 

 

Mid-term elections typically have a lower turnout than presidential election years. Yet, in 2018, 

Arizonans will elect new statewide officers, state legislators, and a new U.S. Senator. That U.S. Senator 

likely will vote to confirm and deny two to four U.S. Supreme Court justices, ones likely to rule on 

future religious freedom matters. 

 

What happens in state legislative elections will decide what happens with religious freedom protections 

in our state law as well as whether we’ll see a renewed push for doctor-prescribed death, also known as 

physician-assisted suicide. 

 

You know us and how we approach election issues. We’re not in the business of telling people how to 

vote or representing a particular political party. Our engagement is based on being salt and light - on 

equipping and educating the body of Christ to engage effectively in the public policy and electoral 

process. 

 

Would you consider hosting a CAP presentation at a time convenient for you between August and 

November 6?   
 

Speakers available from CAP include our Vice-President, Advancement Chris St. John (a former 

pastor), CAP Vice-President Policy Michael Clark (a former seminary student), and myself.  

 

Rest assured that CAP does not endorse or oppose candidates for office. These interviews do not show 

any bias toward any candidates - they are issue and mission focused. 

 

As always, we would be grateful for any opportunity to introduce CAP’s work and mission to concerned 

citizens in your church and community.  

 

 

 

 



         

  

 

 

 

 

 

To schedule a time, please contact Chelsea Oglebay via phone at 602-424-2525, ext. 231 or by email at 

coglebay@azpolicy.org. 

 

Thank you for consideration of this request.   

Blessings, 

 
Cathi Herrod 

President 

 

P.S. Below is a card with the key dates for the Primary and General Elect  ions.   
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